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Roman Catholic Diocese of  Sault Ste. Marie 

St. GreGory’S ChurCh                                                                                         

 

Parish Priest: 

Father Alex Saurianthadathil C.Ss.R 

 

Parish Secretary:  

Paula Smith 

OFFICE HOURS:  Tuesday to Friday: 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

First Sunday of Advent 

Year A 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

“We, the people of St. Gregory’s Community, 
rooted in Gospel values and gifted by the Spirit, 

are committed to proclaim and build the kingdom of God”. 

 

Weekend Masses:   
 Saturday:  5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday:     9:00 a.m. and  11:00 a.m.  
 
 

 

Weekday Masses:   
Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday at 9:30 a.m. 

The Rosary:   
Recited 1/2 hour before each weekday Mass  
 

 

Reconciliation:   

Confessions are heard every Saturday from 4:15 p.m. 
to  4:45 p.m. or by appointment. 

Telephone: 705-949-8883 / Fax: 705-949-4604  

 

 Financial Report, Mass Intentions, Parish Activities,  Kneeler Project,  
CWL News, òIn Memoriam donationó, The Advent Wreath, 

Lectorõs Workbook, The Giving Tree 

E-mail: gregoryssm@shaw.ca / Website: www.stgregoryssm.com 

Top Stories: 

 

Parish Vision Statement 
 

“To journey together with Jesus” 



 

St. Gregoryôs Parish News 

 

Monday,  November 28ðNo Scheduled Liturgy 

 

Tuesday, November 29ð7:00 p.m. 

Denis & Linda FleuryðJim & Pat Michaud 

  

Wednesday, November 30ð9:30 a.m. 

Intentions of Parishioners 

 

Thursday, December 1ð9:30 a.m. 

Intensions of Parishioners 

 

Friday, December 2ð9:30 a.m. 
Frank & Salvatore BriglioðRosina Briglio & family 

 

Saturday,  December 3ð5:00 p.m. 

Elvira & David Sdaoðhusband & father, Frank 

Luigi Bressanðwife, Carmela & family 

Deceased family of Genoeffa Coccimiglio 

Maria Chiarelloðfamily 

Michael Leonettiðcousin, Carmelina Spry & family 

 

Sunday, December 4ð9:00 a.m. 

Orlando Carusoðwife & children 

Alberto Levaðwife, Rosina 

Kathleen HubbardðOlinda & Vittorio Bruno 

Maria, Carmen & Beniamino MazzucaðMelina & Mario 

Runco 

Silvio DiRenzoðwife, Assunta, sons, Paolo & Anthony 

Michele BruniðGabriele & Carmela Mazzuca 

 

11:00 a.m. 

Intentions of Parishioners 

            Mass IntentionsðNovember 28ðDecember 4, 2016 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Parish Activities for the Week  
November 28, 2016ðDecember 4, 2016 

Monday 

28 

7:00 p.m. Italian Prayer Group  (Parish Hall) 

 

Tuesday 

29 

7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 

Wednesday 

30 

9:00a.m.-12:00p.m.ðBible Study (Parish Hall) 

Friday  

2 

8:00 p.m. A.A. Meeting (Parish Hall) 

Sunday 

4 

11:00 a.m. Childrenôs Liturgy  

This weeks readings:  

Monday Is 4:2-6 /Mt 8:5-11, 13 

Tuesday Is 11:1-10/Lk 10:21-24  

Wednesday Rom 10:9-18/Mt 4:18-22  

Thursday Is 26:1-6/Mt 7:21, 24-27 

Friday  Is 29:17-24/Mt 9:27-31  

Saturday Is 30:19-21,23-26/Mt 9:35-10.1,5a,6-8 

1st READING Is 11:1-10 

2nd READING Rom 15:4-9 

GOSPEL Mt 3:1-12  

 

Second Sunday of Advent 

 

Finance Report  
 

Sunday, November 20, 

2016 
$2,470.40 

Weekly Average  

Pre-Authorized 
$437.00 

Book of Remembrance $175.00 

Kneeler Project $2,025.00 

Kneeler ProjectðTo Date $5,670.00 

Total Income $5,107.40 

RECONCILIAION AND  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 

Application forms for the reception of the  
sacraments of Reconciliation and  First 
Holy Communion 2017 are available 
at the entrance of the church. 
Applicants must be in grade 3 or 
higher as of September 2016.  
 
Please return application forms to  the 
Parish office by  December 15, 2016. 



 

St. Gregoryôs Parish News 

 2016 - 2017 

 Lectors  

Workbooks  

 
Are available for pick up  

  in the sacristy. 

Catholic Womenôs League News 

JOURNEY LOTTERY WINNERS:  
 

Helen KwolekðTicketð#06159 

 

d »ęX}prz}¤Ö~ę\yppwp}ęa}zupn  
 

Thank You To All Donors For Your  
Generosity 

 
 

Herv & Sandi Rector 

Vittorio & Olinda Bruno 

Paul & Jean Levesque 

Mike & Madelaine Bruno 

Loretta McKay 

Tullio & Louise Provenzano 

Robert & Lorena Bressan 

Liveo Zanatta 

Rob Thidodeau 

Carlo & Beatrice Bruni 

Mario Didanielli 

Evelyn & Delbert Vye 

Elvira Caputo 

Agostino & Linda Fiore 

Reno & Isabel Monaco 

John & Cindy Onofrio 

Laura Iovannisci 

Guerino Pino 

Drago Prgomet 

Wayne Verdecchia 

Mary Lou Collins 

John & Carol Spadoni 

Domeninca & Fiore Furgiuele 

Maria & Carmela Bressan 

Robert Pezzutto 

Gerry & Flora Giordano 

Geniale Pino 

John Bitonti 

Lori Matthews 

Darlene Leblanc 

Armando & Paula Plastino 
 

 

If anyone wishes to donate, please specify on the  

envelopeñóKneeler Projectó. 

 

CWL Fruit Baskets for Shut-InsðA reminder to CWL  

members to bring their fruit baskets to the general meeting 

or to the craft group on Tuesday at 1 p.m. in the Parish Hall. 
 

 

CWL Membership Feesðmembership fees ($22.00) are 

due by December 31, 2016. Please include your payment 

(cheque payable to St. Gregoryôs CWL) or cash in an  

envelope with your name, address and phone number.  

Payment can be made at the December meeting or put it in 

the collection basket on Sunday. 
 

Pot Luck DinnerðOur CWL pot luck dinner will be held 

on Wednesday, December 7th, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the  

Parish Hall. Meeting to follow at 7:30 p.m. Please bring 

your favourite dish or dessert. For our Christmas charity, 

please bring a donation for ARCH. Service awards will be 

presented. 
 

Christmas Cheer/Fruit BasketsðSt. Gregoryôs CWL 
will be hosting the Christmas Cheer on Tuesday, December 

20th, 2016 in the Parish Hall. Volunteers are needed to help 

with the boxes on that day and are asked to arrive for 

7:30a.m. also, we will be making Christmas baskets for the 

shut-ins. If you would like to help with baskets or with the 

delivery, please come to the Parish Hall on Tuesday,  

December 20th.   If you wish to volunteer, please call 

Nancy Barbon at 705-254-7469 or Lee-Anne Hillstrom at 

705-759-6365. Thank you for your continuing help and 

 support! 
 

òThe Book of Remembranceó 
 

Offerings made this week in memory of: 
 

Salvatore, Juli & Mario Coccimiglio 

by Amedeo & Maria Palarchio 

 

2016 - 2017 Sunday Missals 

Now available for purchase  

At a low price of $5.00 to  

help defray our  purchasing  

costs. 



 

St. Gregoryôs Parish News 

 

 Dear Parishioners:  

Christmas is a time for giving and sharing our many God given gifts. Let 

us reach out to others by way of the òGiving Treeó to share with  

others during the Christmas season.  

 

 

Second weekend of Advent:  December 3rd & 4th, we are asking our parishioners to 

contribute toys that will go to Christmas Cheer.  

 

Third weekend of Advent: December 10th & 11th, we are asking our parishioners to 

contribute warm items, Toques, Scarves, Mittens, etc. that will go to Christmas Cheer.  

 

Fourth weekend of Advent: December 17th & 18th, we are asking our parishioners to  

contribute toiletry items for men or women that will go to Ken Brown Recovery Home, St. 

Vincent DePaul (men) and Paulineõs Place (women). 

 

 

THE ADVENT WREATH  
 

THE Advent Wreath is green, the colour of new life and hope. 

Green reminds us of the newborn Jesus, who came to show us the 

way to everlasting life. It also reminds us that we are people of 

hope, because God is always with us, to raise us up when we are 

sad, when we are sick, and even when we die. 
 

The Advent wreath has three purple candles and one pink candle. 

Purple is the colour of kings and queens. It is also the colour of 

penance: the small sacrifices we make to welcome Jesus into our 

hearts and life situations. 
 

Pink is the colour of Joy. It reminds us of the joy of meeting Jesus 

at Christmas. 
 

The Advent wreath is made in a circle, with no beginning or end. 

It reminds us of Godôs everlasting love, which has no beginning 

or end. Let us now prepare our hearts and minds to receive the 

gift of everlasting love. 



 

In Memoriam Poinsettia Donations 
 

     Please fill out the attached form and place it in the collection basket or drop it off at 

the parish office.  We will ensure that you and your loved one are acknowledged in the 

church bulletin and any monetary donations are recorded for income tax purposes.  When 

making a monetary donation, please place the form and donation in an envelope marked 

ñChristmas Flowers.ò 

 

 

In Memoriam Poinsettia Donations 
 

 

Poinsettia In Memory of:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

By:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone # _____________________ Address:____________________________________ 

 

            _____________________________________ 

 

Donation amount:     $______________  Envelope # ____________ 
           

ñTHE JOURNEYò 
 

It is our hope that approval will be received from the 

Diocese for the balance of the additional funding  

necessary to complete the first phase of the ñGathering 

Placeò and a start of construction in the spring. It will 

be an important facility for all Catholics and the  

community as a whole. An important part of the  

fundraising necessary will be for all of us to take an  

active role in driving the ñJourneyò Lottery to success. 

We have started a Take-a-Book and Sell-a-Book  

campaign for which we require additional volunteers 

and participation in taking and selling a book of lottery 

tickets. This is an important initiative to make the 

ñJourneyò and the ñGathering Placeò a reality. Now is 

the time! For books of tickets or to purchase tickets, 

please visit Precious Blood Cathedral Parish office or 

call 705-256-2474 

HELP WANTED  
We are looking for 

volunteers to help 

decorate the Church 

for Christmas.  

 

We will need able 

bodied souls to help 

set up our LARGE 

CHRISTMAS 

TREE.  We will 

meet in the Church 

on Sunday, Decem-

ber 18th at 1:30 p.m. 

Please come out and 

help if you canð

more hands makes 

less work for 

 everyone! 



 

St. Gregoryôs Parish News 

āQe^khėvlrĂėą 
 
Many thanks to the  
parishioners for your  
generous donations for  
Poverty Sunday! Your  
donations are greatly  
appreciated! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOY-Full Socks was launched in 2011 by Leslie Cassidy-

Amadio. She is launching this campaign again in hopes of once 

again helping those in need. 

 

It is very easy to be involved. You can purchase a pair of socks; 

menôs, womenôs or childrenôs and fill them with age and gender 

appropriate grooming articles.  

 

Grooming products may include soap, shampoo, cream rinse, 

toothpaste, toothbrush, floss, hand lotion, combs, hair brushes or 

razors. Just to mention a few items.  

 

You can donate in many ways: purchase and fill socks, donate 

socks unfilled or donate grooming products. There are so many 

ways to be involved and each and every way will make a  

difference. 

 

The filled socks and other donations are presented to seven  

different charities, including the Soup Kitchen. Last year, thanks 

the generous donations, we were able to help over 300  

individuals in need at Christmas time, many of them were  

children. 

 

Please contact Leslie (705) 779-2836 for any additional 

information or to pick up your donation, by December 7, 

2016.  

St. Maryôs Ukrainian Catholic Church (293 St. Georgeôs 

Ave. E) invites you to our Annual Christmas Tea &  

Bazaar on Sunday November 27, 2016 from 1 p.m. to 

3:30 p.m. Admission: $5.00/Adults, $2.00/Children 12 

and under. Features: Perogies, Cabbage Rolls,  

Ukrainian Bread, Christmas Baking, Childrenôs 

Items, White Elephant Table  Silent-Auction and 

Much More!  

Dear Valued Members, 

 

Your are invited to attend the Annual General Meeting of St. 

Gregoryôs Senior Citizen Homes. The meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, November 29th, 2016. We will host an Open House 

from 7 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. followed by an informative state of the 

house report. The Board of Directors has an opening for a new 

director. 

Please give consideration to this ministry. As a community, we 

the members of St. Gregoryôs Parish are celebrating 30 years of 

providing affordable housing to seniors. Congratulations! Our 

Board of Directors and tenants look forward to seeing you on 

November 29th. The current board members are: Shirley  

Kindred, Jill Hewgill, Mary Guzzo, Bicky Bellerive, Patti 

Harnden and Carmelina Spry. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, St. Joseph the Worker  

Council 12003, all you can eat, BRUNCH, Holy Family Parish 

Hall, 208 Prentice Ave. from 10:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Sunday 

November 27th. Adults: $10.00, Children 6-12: $5.00, (under 

6): Free. Menu includes: eggs, sausage, ham, pancakes, coffee, 

tea, juice. Pay at the door! For more information, call  

705-949-4937 

 
Shalom place INVITES YOU TO THEIR  

ANNUAL Advent Retreat: JOURNEY INTO 

LIGHT, Saturday, December 3, 2016, 9 a.m. to 

3 p.m. at St. Jeromeôs Parish Hall. 

Facilitated by: Emma Bonin & Quest Group, 

Offering: $40.00 (includes lunch).  

Register: Call SHALOM PLCE 705-254-4690  

 

Ś2017 Contribution Envelopes ś 

If you have not been using  envelopes, in 

the past, and would like to use  

envelopes, please call the parish  

secretary and a package of donation  

envelopes for 2017 will be  prepared for 

you.  These will be available on the  weekend of  

December 10th and 11th, 2016.  

 



 

Pre -Authorized Donation Program [PADP]  
 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

     The diocese of Sault Ste. Marie has established a Pre-Authorized Donation Program [PADP] to assist 

you in supporting our church through regular parish donations. This new program creates a win/win 

situation for you and our parish. 
 

 

What is the Pre -Authorized Donation Program?  
 

     When you participate in PADP, your bank account will be debited automatically once monthly. This 

amount will be automatically credited to your parishôs account. At yearôs end, the parish will issue you a  

charitable receipt for your donations. 

 

Why should I Participate?  
 

 1. Convenience: You donôt have to remember to write a cheque or to bring your envelope every 

 Sunday. 

 

 2. You can provide continual support for even when you are away. 

 

 3. Guaranteed charitable receipt for income tax purposes. 

 

 4. Easy to budget and plan for the whole year. 

 

 5. Identify yourself as an electronic giver by DEPOSITING A TOKEN CARD, found at the back 

 of the church, into the collection basket as it circulates in order to show your fellow parishioners 

 that you are giving electronically. 

 

 6. No additional cost to you. 
 

 

How Do I Participate?  
 

Ý Complete the required form provided by our parish. 

Ý Include a cheque marked óVOIDô and give it to the parish priest or bring it to the office. 

Ý At anytime, the amount of your offering can be changed. Simply notify the treasurer of the changes. 

If the banking information has changed, please provide a new óVOIDô cheque. 
 

     I hope you will consider this easy method of parish donation to keep our church alive and active! 

Thank you for your continuous generosity and support! 
 

 

Father Alex 



 

  

ADVENT MISSION ñ2016  
At  

Precious Blood Cathedral  
By  

Fr. Alex Saurianthadathil, C.Ss.R  
 

On December 5, 6 & 7  

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

From 7:00 pmñ8:30 p.m. 
 

Theme:  

Creating a Culture of Mercy  
 

Come and Join Us 

An Opportunity  

Ý To touch and be touched by Jesus who heals us in the Holy Eucharist and  

Eucharistic adoration  

Ý To Seek Godõs Mercy and Pray the Chaplet of the Divine Mercy 

Ý To rediscover the Meaning of the Sacrament of Mercy  

 

Renew, Rejuvenate and Rejoice!  

 
All are Welcome!  

 

 

Calling all CHILDDREN and 

YOUTH  to participate in the 

Christmas pageant. We are 

also looking for adults to help 

organize! PLEASE call  

Anastasia Pasiak Bellini at  

705 -256 -0849 if you are  

interested in participating in 

any way! We want to make 

sure we have enough  

participants.  

Christmas Mass Schedule 
 

Christmas Eve 
Saturday, December 24 

 

5:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

12:00 midnight 

 

Christmas Day 
 

Sunday, December 25 

9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 

 

 


